
HB 2083 -- Persons With Disabilities

Sponsor:  Young

This bill requires all new legislation, resolutions, regulations,
memorials, documents, correspondence, and signage enacted,
established, or published to use respectful language when
referring to individuals with disabilities, mental illness,
autism, and intellectual or cognitive disabilities.


